O'Day, Elizabeth

From: Chris Kirwan <chris.kirwan@oakmanagementcompany.com>
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 11:48 AM

To: O'Day, Elizabeth

Subject: Basic Zoning Letter Request

Elizabeth,

Thanks for taking my call earlier today. As | mentioned, my company is requesting a basic zoning letter for 9100
Bloomington Freeway, Bloomington, MN (PID 0902724310059). Please direct the letter to my attention at the address
below.

| will call you in a moment with my credit card info. Please send the receipt to me at this email address.

Chris Kirwan

Oak Management & Development Company
3410 Winnetka Avenue North, Suite C

New Hope, MN 55427

Office: (763) 231-2372

Mobile: (612) 816-9307



